
27 November 2019 

 

 

Christmas show  information and tickets. 

Children in Reception, Y1 and Y2 will be performing 

a Christmas Show in the school hall.  

The dress rehearsal will take place on Thursday 5th 

December, 1.30-2.30pm. If you have small children 

then please come to this performance.  

Grandparents are also very welcome to attend. 

 

On Friday 6th December, the performance will take 

place at 1.30pm. Adults only for this performance. 

 

Tickets are 50p each - max 2 per family on Friday 

6th December - available on SchoolMoney under 

‘SHOP’.   

Any problems see Mrs Richards in the office. 


